From:

Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 5:27 PM

To: FS-objections-southwestern-coronado
Subject: South Fork Day Use Area

Coronado National Forest; Douglas Ranger District

From: member of the
Patricia Parran

As a 94 year old Portal resident, | am deeply disappointed in a plan that includes a seasonal closing of the South Fork
road. To the best of my knowledge, we have not been given any scientific data that would show harm to the local spotted
owls. They have lived in proximity with vehicle traffic for many years and | hope that will continue for many more years.
This plan does not resemble the plan the Friends presented so long ago. Please reconsider this draconian plan.

Patricia Parran





